
 
 

To: All Association Members, you are cordially invited 
to a 

''MEET''MEET''MEET''MEET    &&&&    GREET''GREET''GREET''GREET''    

 
 

Where you can meet and ask questions of the declared 
candidates for election to the 2025  Board of Directors 

 

 

This event will be held on: 

Wednesday,  

March 5, 2025 

7:00 - 8:00 pm 
in the Lakes Clubhouse 

 

 
 

 
The Lakes at Tradition Homeowners Association, Inc. 

Phone: (772) 345-0690 
Ingrid.sarmiento@fsresidential.com  

11840 SW Tradition Lakes Blvd. 
Port St. Lucie, FL 34987 

 


